
Public Hearing Bill 1 of 2024 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Port Washington North will 
hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 8, 2024 commencing at 7:30 p.m. at the Village Hall, 
3 Pleasant Avenue, Port Washington, NY 11050, to consider the adoption Bill 1 of 2024, a 
proposed local law to regulate the outdoor storage of motor vehicle accessories on property within 
any of the residential zones in the Village of Port Washington North. 
 
At said time and place all parties interested will be given an opportunity to be heard. Anyone 
needing special accommodation pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act should contact 
the Village Clerk at least five business days before the meeting. 
 
Dated: September 23, 2024 
Port Washington, New York 
 

By Order of the Board of Trustees 
VILLAGE OF PORT WASHINGTON NORTH 

      Palma Torrisi, Village Clerk 
 


